

Hello everyone,

Being back at school can be a very busy time. This week's bulletin looks at strategies to relax and look after yourself - both so important to good mental health and wellbeing.

Mrs Taylor



Taking time out to relax is vital to good mental health and wellbeing as is looking after yourself. Self-care is not selfish!



The tips below are aimed at parents and carers to help support their children and look after their own mental health:



Remember that you can contact the TIS team at Penrice if you need help with any worries or anxieties. Email us at tis@penrice.org.uk

